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Greetings Rule Advisory Participants,    
    
Thank you for sharing your time and expertise with us through the Mirco-Center Pilot Program 
Rules Advisory Committee (RAC).  You will be providing input on the new administrative rules 
pertaining to the Micro-Center Pilot Program.  There will be one RAC meeting which will be held 
via Zoom.     
    
Dates and time for the RAC:    
Tuesday, January 30th, 3:00pm to 5:00pm    
  

AGENDA   

  
Topic  Time Estimate  

  

1. Welcome and Attendance  5 minutes  

2. Review Group Norms  5 minutes  

3. Review the Purpose of Senate Bill 1040  5 minutes  

4. Review the Guiding Principles of the pilot  5 minutes  

5. Review RAC Purpose and Scope  10 minutes  

6. Review Draft Rule Language:  

• Definition(s): 414-330-0110 (7) and (8)  

• Purpose: 414-330-0200  

• Program Eligibility Criteria: 414-330-0300  

35 minutes  

Break for 5 minutes   5 minutes  

7. Review Draft Rule Language-Continued:  

• Application Process: 414-330-0400   

• Program Selection Criteria & Participation: 414-330-0500  

• Program Guidelines: 414-330-0600  

35 minutes  

8. Closing comments and thank you!   
• Reimbursement Reminder   

• Public Comment and Hearing Reminder  

• Optional Feedback/Listening Session information  

10 minutes   
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COMMITTEE ROSTER  

  

Name   
   

Affiliation and Region   
   

Autumn David   Certified Family Child Care Provider/ ASCFME- Marion 
County  

Timothy Makin  Child Care Center Representative, Washington County  

Joseph Flaherty  Child Care Center Representative, Josephine County  

Mandy Johnson  Child Care Center Representative, Lane County  

Kari Wolf  Child Care Center Representative, Jackson County  

Winter Marcum  Child Care Center Representative, Wasco County  

Jaecie Lopez  Child Care Center Representative, Malheur County  

Jodi Woods  Child Care Center Representative, Jackson County  

Chelsi Bates  Certified Family Child Care Provider/Malheur County  

Stephanie Lilly  Certified Center Representative-Southern Oregon  

Sara Stephens  Early Learning HUB Rep/Micro-Center Community 
Advocate  

Katrina Rose  Child Care Resource and Referral (CCR&R) Jackson 
County  

Dana Hepper   Micro-Center Community Advocate/Subject Matter 
Expert  

Robin VanWinkel  Micro-Center Advocate-Douglas County  

 Anneliese Sheehan ASCFME 

   
If you have questions, please reach out to:    
Carol Petersen, Child Care Initiatives Analyst, 
Department of Early Learning and Care   
carol.a.petersen@delc.oregon.gov   

 

 

 



Child Care Licensing Division 

700 Summer Street NE #350 

Salem, Oregon 97301  

DELC.Info@delc.oregon.gov  

Oregon.gov/delc 

         

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

The Mission of the Department of Early Learning and Care fosters coordinated, culturally appropriate, 

and family-centered services that recognize and respect the strengths and needs of all children, families, 

and early learning and care professionals. Our Vision is that all children, families, early care and 

education professionals, and communities are supported and empowered to thrive. 

  


